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Dear Parents and Carers, 

International Evening 

A huge thank you to all who supported this wonderful event. The food shared, the performances from the children (and adults) and 
the atmosphere were wonderful. Many thanks to all involved and particularly to Jahanara for organising the event. It was a true 

celebration of the diverse backgrounds of the families in our school community.  

Secondary Transfer 

A reminder that parents and carers of children in Y6 need to apply to secondary school by 31st October 2022. The application can 

be submitted at: www.eadmissions.org.uk. Please let Pam know if you are unsure about anything to do with secondary transfer. I 
am happy to meet with parents if you need support.  

Upcoming Dates 

Please check our school website where the calendar is regularly updated with events: www.kentishtown.camden.sch.uk. Coming 
up: 

• Thursday 20th October — last day of half term. School closed on Friday 21st October for staff training; 

• Monday 31st October — children back at school; 

• Monday 28th and Tuesday 29th November — Parents’ Evenings (you can book online in November). 

Challenge Partners Review 

Next week we have a group of external reviewers in our school (by invitation). The lead reviewer comes from Challenge Partners, 

a national charity committed to helping schools to develop their practice. There are also two additional reviewers—both senior 
leaders from Harrow and Dagenham respectively. Together, we will be looking at teaching and learning in writing, across the 

school. The reviewers will be in school on Monday afternoon, all day Tuesday and Wednesday morning. I will let you know the 
outcome of the review after half term.  

Come Dine With Your Child 

In the week commencing the 14th November, parents and carers of Oak, Ash and Willow classes will be able to book in with Pam 
and have a school dinner in our dining hall.  

In the week commencing 21st November, parents and carers of Cedar, Sycamore, Chestnut and Beech classes will be able to book 

in and have a school dinner in our dining hall.  

There will be 10 spaces on each day and the spaces are for parents who will have a school lunch. This will need to be paid for on 
ParentPay. After you have finished your lunch, you will need to leave school, collecting your child/ren at the normal time. 

School Dinners 

Nicky, our excellent school cook will be offering a “Taster Session” after school on Monday 28th and Tuesday 29th November. 

Anyone who wishes to try our school dinners is welcome to come along and sample. These evenings are also Parents’ Evenings in 
school.  

School Development & Improvement Plan Coffee Morning 

I will be sharing the School Development and Improvement Plan for 2022—23 on the morning of Wednesday 2nd November. The 
meeting will be at 9am and in the Staffroom. Everyone is welcome to attend.  

Best wishes, 

 
James Humphries - Headteacher 












